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PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

~1st July 1987

Dr £ D Nelson

Consultant Haematologist
Craigavon Area Laboratory
Craigavon

Portadown

Co Armagh

Dear Dr Nelson

RECIPIENT  OF DONOR UNIT GZ8374.

I have now received all the results on the blood sample you sent from the above
blood transfusion recipient, I can confirm that all tests are completely NEGATIVE
(both by ourselves and by the Virus Refercnce Laboratory, Glasgow) thus indicating
no evidence of sero-conversion to HIV. In view of the interval between transfusion
and this blood sample it can be assumed that sero-conversion is now highly unlikely.

Yours sincerely

W M McCLELLARD
DIRECTOR
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CRAIGAVON AREA LABORATORY

Consultant Clinical Pathologists: Craigavon Area Hospital
DR J LOWRY, OBE, FRCP, FRCPath CRAIGAVON
DR S D NELSON, BA, FRCP, FRCPath Co. Armagh, N.1.
Telephone: PORTADOWN 34444 BT63 5QQ

11 June 1987

Dr M McCLELLAND

Director

N.I. Blood Transfusion Service
Durham Street

BELFAST

Dear /(//QY\/VO\

re:

GRO-B

Bihad a blood trans-
fusion in July last year following a haematemesis and melaena. He has
been on Zantac and has been quite well ever since. I called with him
and said that one of the blood donors whose blood he got had developed
a mild attack of hepatitis some weeks after the donation and that we

wanted to check onieroe!'s blood. You will remember the number of
the relevant bag - CZY3740.

I would be grateful to receive the results of your tests in due course.
Kind regards.

Yours sincerely

GRO-C

Dr S D NELSON
Consultant Haematologist

SDN/DC
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